
 
 
 

WEEK 3 TERM 2 2019 
Established 1876 

 

Kia ora koutou Tinui whānau and friends! 

 

Board of Trustee elections are coming.  If you 

would like to be part of our Board of Trustees  

have a look at the videos on being a school 

trustee. ​VIDEO LINK 

 

Nomination forms have been sent to each family 

in the mail.  Just complete and return to the 

school office. 

  

Attached to this newsletter is a notice of the 

planned strike on the 29th May from the NZEI. 

School will not be open on the 29th if the 

strike goes ahead so you will have to keep your 

children at home or make other arrangements 

for their care.  We realise that this is an 

inconvenience and appreciate your continued 

support as we try and negotiate better funding 

for education in a number of areas and maintain 

salaries for teachers that exceed inflation as 

well as maintain pay parity with secondary 

teachers.  

  

It is a winter term and already we have had 

several students struck down with flu like 

symptoms and vomiting bugs.  If your child is ill 

please keep them at home so they can rest and 

recover and not share their bugs with other 

students and staff.   

 

I hope you have a great week end and good luck 

to all of our students playing sport this 

weekend 

 

 

If you need to contact me please do so at 

school or on ​principal@tinui.school.nz 

Nga mihi 

Richard Lennox 

 

Bully Free Week  
 

- Tinui Kids in Pink!! 
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Important Dates 

 

21/4 Ka Rewa 

5/6 Rural Kids 

6/6 Rural School Cross Country 

13/6 Masterton Interschool Cross Country  

17/6 BOT Meeting 

2/7 Regional Cross Country 

5/7 End of Term  

 

CHECK OUT THE SCHOOL 

WEBSITE 

http://www.tinui.school.nz/  
 

 

 

 

PLEASE REVIEW OUR 

POLICIES 

Go to our school docs site 

www.schooldocs.co.nz 

Search for Tinui School  and use 

Username :  tinui 

Password  : respect 

Look for the red POLICY UNDER REVIEW 

tab.  Policies under review are Please feel 

free make comments on any of the policies 

under review.  We need your input. 

 

FRIDAY MENU 

Tinui Village Pantry 
renee@tinui-village-pantry.co.nz​ or 021 146 5700 

 
Hot Chips $2.00  
Small Mince Savoury $2.00  
Hotdog $3.00  
American Hotdog $3.00  
Mince & Cheese Pie $3.00  
Homemade Sausage Roll $3.50  
Sandwich  
Toasted/Fresh (2 fillings) $4.00  
Fresh Fruit $1.00  
Hot Chocolate                                  $3.50  
Flavoured Milk $3.00  
Fruit Juice $3.00  
Juicies (real fruit ice block) $2.00 
 

East Coast JAB Update 

 
All JAB grades kicked off this weekend. East Coast are well 
represented with 4 full teams and a combined team with Eketahuna. 
U6 Ripper, Huge numbers here with 2 Coastie teams playing 2 games 
each. Great participation from all kids. P.O.D were 
Indie Paku and Lockie Brown. 
U8, Good turn out. 9 of the 11 players are stepping up from U6 ripper. 
Played Tuhirangi first and with a little rust being blown off won 5-4. 
Next was a more experienced Gladdy team and after some being under 
some early pressure came away with a 4-all draw. P.O.D Kiwa and 
Ollie. 
U10,Tough first up 15-2 loss against Eketahuna with the score not 
really reflecting the the effort put in by coast. Josh Fairbrother P.O.D 
for great tackling and all round performance. 
U13 Combined Eke/Coast, Tough first up game out at Whareama 
against a very well drilled Carterton team going down 57-17. A few 
work ons but team spirit is definitely not one, coming back with good 
late tries. P.O.D Jock Johnson forwards and Ernie Fowler in the backs. 
 

Check out the ​Facebook page​ for details 
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Worm Wine Fertilizer $2 Per bottle 

available from the Office. 

HAVE YOU DOWNLOADED 

THE SCHOOL LOOP APP? 

 

Download the Skool Loop App 

from the ​App Store​ or ​Google 

Play 

We will be sending notices and alerts through 

the app soon. 

 

You will be able to access the school 

calendar, report absences and sign permission 

slips.  

Make sure you enable push notifications so you 

don’t miss a thing. 

 

BUS STUFF…. 

 
A reminder that if you or another person is 

picking up your child from school ​you​ as their 
parent or caregiver must notify the school of 

your arrangements.  Messages from students 

are not sufficient as we need to be notified 

by an adult, parent or caregiver. If you have 

a regular or permanent arrangement please 

notify the school via email, facebook 

message or phone so we can record the 

arrangement and avoid any confusion at the 

end of the day.  Thanks to those of you who 

already do this.  When there is confusion 

the kids can become very upset and you as 

parents / caregivers can become frustrated 

if your child is put on the bus or left at 

school because of miscommunication. 

 

RUGBY AT BREAK TIMES 

 

Students are wanting to play rugby at 

break times.  If your child wants to play 

rugby at break times they must have a 

complete set of spare clothes to change 

into.  Our field gets very muddy and we 

don’t want their good clothes getting 

ruined and the classrooms full of mud.   

 

No change = no play 
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mailto:office@tinui.school.nz


 
 
 

WEEK 3 TERM 2 2019 
Established 1876 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

Tinui School 25 Charles Street RD 9 Masterton 5889 Principal: Richard Lennox ph: 06 3726878 

email ​office@tinui.school.nz   

mailto:office@tinui.school.nz


 
 
 

WEEK 3 TERM 2 2019 
Established 1876 

 
MAKOURA 
COLLEGE 
• PRINCIPAL'S WELCOME • EXPLORE THE CAMPUS AND LEARNING SPACES • TALK WITH STAFF AND STUDENTS • SEE 
CLASSROOM ACTIVITY • LEARN ABOUT THE MAKOURA CURRICULUM 

OPEN EVENING 
WEDNESDAY 22ND MAY 2019 
5.30PM 
• ENTER OUR PRIZE DRAW • ENTRY FORMS AVAILABLE AT THE 
OPEN EVENING 

• 

PRIZES DRAWN DURING LIGHT REFRESHMENTS 
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